
Michael Arabian
Marabian7@yahoo.com

Michaelarabian.com 

To Whom It May Concern, 
On behalf of Raphael Eidelman, I am writing to recommend this talented young man at the beginning of 
his career. He served as my assistant director on two recent theatre productions. 

The first was for a major theater organization, La Mirada Theatre for the Performing Arts. The second 
was a star-driven, commercial production in Los Angeles. 

Raphael consistently arrived early for rehearsals and performances. He assisted in a variety of tasks with 
the utmost professionalism and a genuine eagerness to learn. He demonstrated proficiency in all his 
responsibilities and frequently offered insightful suggestions. 

Having witnessed Raphael's work as a film director, I recognize his exceptional talent. He possesses a gift 
for writing, a keen understanding of storytelling, a visually imaginative eye, and a strong instinct for 
working with actors, as evidenced by the outstanding performances he elicits. 

Raphael is also a pleasure to collaborate with. He possesses a kind and generous spirit. 

Anyone would be fortunate to have him on their team. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have 
any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Arabian 
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